During the past few weeks, many of the Broth-
ers have been working on a new House project. It
seems the Mothers and Dads decided we needed the
ping-pong room renovated. Under the watchful eye
of Larry Higgins, '53, the room is gradually chang-
ing into a glorified rat-race room complete with
wall panelling, booths and a milk bar. This should
be the most popular place in the House during
coke-dates and exchanges. The Dads thought we
should call it “The Den,” and the Mothers (bless
their hearts) decided “Rumpus room” would be
appropriate. These fine suggestions were considered
(naturally), but when the room is christened, it will
be dubbed "“The Crow’s Nest."”

Fragile KyRo is scratching at the front door now
—must let him in before he pulls it off the hinges.
Best wishes for the summer from all the Brothers.
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